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BVA does not have a position on the provision of free animal healthcare. We are aware that 
charitable services exist to provide free care to those on low wages, such as the PDSA and Blue 
Cross, as well as voucher schemes at individual practices. 
 
We support education initiatives, such as the recent #PawPreventProtect campaign from Welsh 
Government, which help potential owners to consider which pet is most suited to their lifestyle, 
needs and budget, thus preventing many of the issues mentioned in the petition.  
 
I hope this is useful. Please let me know if you have any further questions 
 
Kind regards, 
 


